
The Bethesda Auxiliary is pleased to announce the gift of four college 
scholarships to the following students: 

Alaina Greve and Rachit Gupta are Student Volunteers at Bethesda 
North Hospital and both are graduates of Sycamore High School.

Alaina, with 77 volunteer hours in same-day surgery and infusion 
since September 2024, will attend Hawaii Pacific University to pursue 
a doctorate in Osteopathic Medicine in Pediatric Oncology. 

Rachit, with 183 volunteer hours in logistics, lobby, and emergency 
since August 2023, will attend Georgia Tech to study Electrical 
Engineering, specializing in Robotics and artificial intelligence (AI).

The Bethesda Auxiliary awarded two additional scholarships to
children of Auxiliary members. Melanie Stephenson, child of
member Tracey Stephenson, is studying Statistics with a minor in 
Anthropology at the University of Cincinnati and is on the
executive board of the UC Board Game Club and assists with a
yearly fundraiser for Cincinnati Children’s Hospital.

Zackary Sasser, son of member Melissa Sasser, is pursuing Music 
Education at Miami University and works part-time in EVS at
McCullough Hyde Memorial Hospital. Zackary aspires to become a 
High School Band Director.
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Congratulations to all of our scholarship recipients and their families!




